



## Town of Swampscott, Hadley Elementary School

Swampscott School Building Committee Meeting #36

Date & Time: 7:30AM on April 29, 2014 Location: Swampscott Middle School

Attended

Swampscott School Building Committee (SSBC): Joseph Crimmins, SSBC Chair (JC)

Thomas Younger, Town Administrator (TY) Barry Greenfield, Board Selectmen (BG)

Glenn Paster, Communication & Marketing Professional (GP)

Carin Marshall, School Committee Member (CM) Gregory D'Antona, Finance Committee (GD) Pam Angelakis, Assistant Superintendent (PA) Nancy Hanlon, Teacher Swampscott Schools (NH)

Laurier Beaupre, Ex. Officio (LB)

**Town of Swampscott:** Ron Madigan, Police Chief (RM)

Kevin Breen, Fire Chief (KB)

Hill International (Hill): Paul Kalous (PK)

Mount Vernon Group Architects (MVG): Al Cuevas (AC)

Marshall Gary (MG) Ben Gary (BG)

**GEOD Consulting (GEOD)**Christopher Emilius (CE)

The purpose of the meeting is to move the Hadley Elementary School Project forward.

Approval of Meeting Minutes

Motion: That the minutes of meeting #35, dated April 15, 2014 be accepted.

Motion by: Glenn Paster Seconded: Nancy Hanlon

Vote: Unanimous

## Outreach and Traffic Plan

GEOD summarized the traffic report completed for the project, with the SBC and Fire and Police Chiefs. The SBC scheduled the next public forum for April 30th. The SBC, MVG and Hill reviewed the updated slideshow presentation including the traffic report slides.

## **Next Meeting:**

The next School Building Committee is TBD.